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From: Sanderson, Jamie E <Jamie.Sanderson@arcelormittal.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 16, 2014 10:16 AM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Thank you

Governor Haley, 

 

Thank you for your commitment to jobs and businesses in South Carolina. Here’s to hoping you support the need for 

dredging Georgetown’s port. Thanks again. 

 

Jamie Sanderson | Fatality Prevention Standards Coordinator 
ArcelorMittal Georgetown 

 
Safety and Health I 420 South Hazard Street 
Georgetown, SC 29440 

 
T 843-546-3521 | M 843-344-1616 | F 843-546-3164 
www.arcelormittal.com 

���� In order to contribute to a better environment, please avoid printing this message if not necessary ! 

 


